

St Sebastian's Catholic Primary School

Holly Road Liverpool L7 0LH

Tel: 0151 260 9697

sebastians-ao@stsebastians.liverpool.sch.uk



St. Cuthbert's Catholic Primary School

Aviemore Road, Liverpool, L13 3BB

Tel: 0151 228 4137

cuthberts-ao@st-cuthberts.liverpool.sch.uk

15th September 2016

Dear Parents,

Welcome back. A further letter will be sent home tomorrow. We are delighted to see you all and a special welcome to our new children and parents. I hope you have found a warm welcome from all our staff and children, looking forward to a rewarding, successful year ahead.

A couple of things we need your support with:

FRIDAY 16th SEPTEMBER: SCHOOL UNIFORM INSPECTION DAY

<u>1</u>ST All children to have their FULL PE KIT in school. Ideally this will be the school PE kit but if you don't have this, then shorts and t shirt and trainers that your child would normally wear to do PE. This must include trainers (not school shoes). Like Maths, English, Science, RE, Computers, History, Geography, PE is a national curriculum subject. Therefore, your child must take part in every PE lesson except in exceptional circumstances, with school permission (with a doctors or hospital note).

2ND All children will be asked to show how they can change into their PE kits THEN school uniform will be checked to see <u>if it is named.</u> This will ensure it easier to trace 'misplaced' or 'lost' property of which there can be a large amount in boxes with NO names on.

Myself, Mrs Bellis-Knox and Miss Davies want to see 100% turn out of these uniforms.

<u>DATA SHEETS, MEDICAL FORMS E SAFETY FORMS</u> Thank you to all parents who have returned these forms. Some parents unfortunately have NOT sent these back. As you MUST understand we need <u>UP TO DATE</u> phone numbers AND emergency numbers. <u>WITHOUT</u> these I am sorry I cannot accept the children in school. I am sure you all understand the SAFETY of our children is of PRIME importance. These will also be checked tomorrow.

<u>AFTER SCHOOL CLUB:</u> Due to huge popularity our after school club is now over- subscribed so we are looking at the possibility of holding a club at St Cuthbert's also. We will have to inform Ofsted as the club will need to be registered so this could take some time. Please bear with us while we are trying to arrange this.

Thank you for your co-operation on behalf of your children.

Dennis Hardiman

